BARNES SCHOOL & JUNIOR COLLEGE, DEVLALI CIRCULAR NO 22 / 2020-2021

Saturday, 27th March 2021

Dear Parents,

As we come to the end of this academic year, an extraordinarily trying and challenging one for all of us, I thank God Almighty for keeping all of us safe and sound, with good health and well-being during the pandemic.

I am happy to inform you, according to authentic information reaching the school, provided by you, less than 0.8% of our students contracted symptoms of COVID-19, but all recovered and are safe.

Parents of students studying in Grades X & XII please note:

 Open House for these two classes has been scheduled on Wednesday, 31st March 2021, from 8:00 am to 11:00 am.

2. Fees for students of Grade X, till May 2021, to be cleared and for students of Grade XII, till June 2021, to be cleared

Since we are forced to continue with **online classes** for some more time, I request our parents to be in close touch with their teachers, who will be reaching out to you as we begin our new academic year from 1st April 2021.

Books and stationery for students who have collected their **report cards** and stand **promoted** to the next class may be purchased from **Maharashtra Book Depot** (9850492518 / 9822283515 / 0253 – 2492581).

Please be informed the earlier dates of the summer vacations have been revised and it is likely that the online classes will continue till Friday, 7th May 2021, and the summer vacations will begin from Monday, 10th May 2021 through Sunday, 13th June 2021. Parents kindly make note of the new dates for the vacations.

We sincerely pray that Providence will continue to bless our school constantly, like it has done in the past and as we look ahead with a great amount of fortitude.

Barnes School & Junior College thrives and is thankful to all parents for their constant understanding and support which means more to us than I can express on this page.

With good wishes,

Amely Edgal
Ainsley Edgar

Principal

Principal
BARNES SCHOOL & JR. COLLEGE
DEVLALI

ae / ps